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January Return Date
We look forward to welcoming
everyone back on Wednesday, 6th
January. Please ensure you arrive
promptly for an 8:45am start. Let’s
start the new year with energy and
determination. Together, we can
make this term a productive and
rewarding one for all.

https://nia.emat.uk/nia6

A big thank you to everyone who
participated in our Cultural and
Festive Dress Days this Thursday and
Friday! Your creativity and spirit truly
shone, and it was wonderful to see
such a vibrant display of diversity
and holiday cheer. Events like these
remind us of the importance of
community and celebration.
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Find out more about NIA6 on our website

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays 
From all of us at NIA6, we wish you a Merry
Christmas and a wonderful holiday season. Take this
time to relax, enjoy your time with loved ones, and
recharge for the year ahead. Have a restful break,
and we can’t wait to see you in January, ready to
excel in your Sixth Form studies!

Financial Confidence Trip Update
The Financial Confidence trip has been rescheduled for
23rd January. All learners previously scheduled to
attend should have received an email with the updated
details. This trip is a fantastic opportunity to develop
essential life skills in managing finances. If you have
any questions or concerns, please contact the NIA6
team office as soon as possible.

Good Luck, Health and
Social Care Students!
Wishing the best of luck to our Health
and Social Care students as they
prepare for their January exams. These
exams are a significant milestone in
your academic journey, and we know
how hard you’ve worked to reach this
point. Remember to stay focused and
confident you’re all capable of achieving
great results!


